TOWN OF ANTRIM
BOARD OF SELECTMEN

PO Box 517
Antrim, N. H. 03440
(603) 588-6785

June 24, 1992

Having realized the terms of some members on various committees
had expired earlier this year, Phil Dwight, Chairman, Dave Boule’
and Mike Oldershaw met at 9:30 to reappoint those members to the
Parks and Recreation and the Conservation Committee whose term of
office had expired.

Dave moved to reappoint Fred Woodworth, Pat Beers and Bob Holmes
to the Parks and Recreation committee. Second Mike., All in
favor. So moved.

Dave moved to reappoint Ruth Zwirner, Peter Bablowski and Martha
Pinello to the Conservation Commission. Second Mike. All in
favor. So moved.

Selectmen will advise the committees they should meet as soon as
possible to appoint new officers.
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